Deer Valley Unified School District student-athletes and families,

We want to inform you about the upcoming changes to the AIA bylaws regarding NIL (Name, Image,
Likeness) that will take effect in July. NIL is a set of rules governing the right of college and high
school athletes to benefit financially from the use of their name, image, or likeness for
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15.11.1.2.7 No activities in conflict with a member school's district policy may be endorsed.
(Examples include, but are not limited to, tobacco products, alcohol products and controlled
substances.)

15.11.1.2.8 Within five (5) school days of entering into any NIL contract/agreement, a student, or
the student's parents/guardians, must notify the school's Athletic Director of the agreement.
15.11.1.2.9 Students and their families should seek professional guidance regarding collegiate
financial aid, NCAA clearinghouse, legal and/or tax implications, among other concerns.

If your student-athlete chooses to utilize a NIL after July 1, please use caution and ensure that
you are following all AIA bylaws. Please also notify your school athletic director of your decision.

If you have any questions, please contact your school’s athletic director.

Thank you,
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Kim Crooks Jason Rypkema

Manager of Activities and Athletics Assistant Principal/Athletic Director

Deer Valley Unified School District Sandra Day O’Connor High School



